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Palmetto Elementary School has a mandatory uniform policy. Students are required to wear 
a Palmetto Elementary Uniform to school each day. The Palmetto Elementary Uniform Policy 

is as follows: 

TOPS 
Shirts should be a solid polo style shirt or button-down collared shirt in white, red, black, or 
blue. Long or short sleeve is acceptable.  

Palmetto Elementary t-shirts may be worn on the last school day in a week.  

Sweatshirts must be solid uniform color (red, white, black, or blue). Heavy winter jackets to be 
worn outside may be any color and students will be required to take them off in the 
building(s). 

BOTTOMS 
Navy blue, black, or khaki slacks, shorts, capris, or jumpers. Dark navy or black jeans are also 
permitted. 

Students may NOT wear jeans with rips or holes, sweatpants, jeggings (yoga pants), or 
cutoffs.  

Shorts, skirts, skorts, and jumpers must be fingertip length. 

SHOES 
Shoes must have a closed heel and closed toe. Sandals, thong-type shoes, shoes with cleats, 
shoes with thick platform soles, high heels, shoes with wheels, and Crocs™ are NOT allowed. 
Sneakers with socks must be worn for P.E. 

Hair should be neat and not cause a distraction to the learning environment. Barrettes and 
ponytail scrunchies, etc. are acceptable. Students, however, may be asked to remove any 
items in the hair that are costume like or distracting (For example, headbands with animal 
ears).  

Students may not wear sunglasses, hats, visors, bandanas, or other head apparel; known 
gang-related symbols on any clothing, accessories, or jewelry.  

Please contact Alicia Vargas-Perez, Palmetto Elementary School’s Home-School Liaison, for 
support acquiring uniforms should you need assistance.  

If you have uniforms you no longer need that are in good condition and would like to 
donate these to the school, please contact Alicia Vargas-Perez, Palmetto Elementary 
School’s Home-School Liaison. 


